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AGENDA: 11/14/00

October 23, 2000

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: REAPPOINTMENT TO PAJARO VALLEY WATER
MANAGEMENT AGENCY BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dear Members of the Board:

I recommend the reappointment of the following person to the
Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency Board of Directors,
pursuant to the provisions of Water Code Appendix Section
124-402, for a term of two years:

Frank Capurro
325 Vista Del Pajaro Road
Watsonville, CA 95076
728-1767 (B)

TC:ted
Attachment

cc: Frank Capurro
Santa Cruz County Farm Bureau
Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency
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Mardi Wormhoudt, Chairperson
Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Dear Chairperson Wormhoudt:

It is that time again in which the Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors needs to
appoint one member to the Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency Board of Directors.
The legislation that governs the agency states that the appointment may be made from a
list of persons submitted by the county Farm Bureau.

Our organization submits, for your consideration, the names of the following three
individuals:

Jim Rider Frank Capurro Fritz Koontz
Apples/Flowers Vegetables Strawberries

724-7285 728-3904 763-4400

Each of these persons has the necessary qualifications as required by legislation.
They derive at least 51% of their net income from the production of agricultural products
and each person is a voting resident within the Santa Cruz County’s area of the agency’s
jurisdiction. You will need to contact these individuals to determine their interest in
serving.

If we can be of further assistance to you in this process, please do not hesitate to call
upon us.

Sincerely,
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MLT/rk
cc: Jim Rider

Frank Capurro
Fritz Koontz
Supervisor Tony Campos
Supervisor Walt Symons
PVWMA
Area news media
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Michael L. Theriot
President

141 Monte Vista Avenue l Watsonville, CA 95076 l (831) 724-1356 / FAX (831) 724-5821
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Ljauuh% 64?4LYdJ~&~u~+ P. 0. Box 410 * 2250 Salinas Rd.. Moss Landing * CA 95039 U.S.A. s Tel: (831 ) 728-1767 Fax (831 ) 728-4807

October 9, 2000

To: Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors-Directors of the Santa Cruz Farm Bureau

Ladies and Gentlemen:

I am writing this letter to express my willingness and desire to serve another term
as your appointed representative to the board of directors of the Pajaro Vailey water
Management Agency.

For the past two years the P.V.W.M.A. board has been working together towards
finding a solution to our basins overdraft problems. This is quite different from the
previous two years where meetings and workshops were more likely to be shouting
matches rather than productive working meetings. The current board is moving in the
right direction and despite what some people choose to believe; much has been
accomplished over the past two years.

Soon there will be some new faces on the board. Should you feel that I have not
preformed up to your expectations and wish to remove me from the board I would hope
that your appointment will be a person without agendas, that is familiar with the issues
and that can be opened minded and work with the board and staff to continue to move
forward and ultimately bring our basin back into balance.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter I would be happy to
meet with you.

Sincerely,

Frank W. Capurro


